

MOUNTAINS OF THE MOON UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE UNIVERSITY SECRETARY

INTERNAL MEMO

Muruh

To:

All Staff, MMU

From: For

For University Secretary, MMU

Date:

29th November, 2024

Copy:

Vice Chancellor, MMU

RE: ENGAGEMENT MEETING WITH NATIONAL SOCIAL SECURITY FUND (NSSF)

Reference is made to above subject matter.

We are writing to inform you about an important engagement meeting being organized by the National Social Security Fund (NSSF). This meeting aims to enhance our understanding of how NSSF is managed and to address the perspectives of its members.

The NSSF has requested to meet with all management and staff of MMU to:

- Discuss the views of NSSF members regarding fund management.
- Explain the implications of new laws on members.
- Provide information about voluntary smart life savings options.
- Conduct a Q&A session to address any questions from staff.

We invite all MMU staff to attend this physical engagement meeting with the NSSF Deputy Managing Director scheduled for Monday, December 2, 2024, from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM in the Main Hall.

We look forward to your participation.